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Hello and welcome to our first newsletter of 2024. We have had a number of children join the 

school since the Autumn Term, so welcome to any new parents reading this newsletter. 

We now have 256 children in our school, 47 of who are on the SEND Register, making it 18% of 

our school. The National Average is  13%. 

By the end of this term you will receive an evaluated provision map to see how hard your chil-

dren and the staff working with them, have worked towards their individualised targets.  

 If you have any questions about these, or anything else SEND, please don’t hesitate to get in 

touch on the contact details below. I have also set up a Dojo group, so if you don’t have me as a contact on there, 

please let me know if you would like to and I can add you on. 

SEND Contact Details:   01952 387880      alison.williams3@taw.org.uk  

Pupil Voice 

During the spring term, we spoke to some of our children with SEND to collect their voice about the support they 

receive in school. Here are some of the comments they made: 

About support in their books: “ This helps me making my handwriting neater” - Year 4 

“The T in my books is where I need to do something else to make my work better” - Year 3 

About our Christian values: “So we know how to be kind when we grow up” - Year 3. 

About how they know they’re working well: “When I can work independently” - Year 5 “Getting onto the extension 

in the maths lesson” - Year 5.  

Training 

All staff have received some training on ‘Restorative Conversations’ this term to support children after incidents. 

Some of our Teaching Assistants have been trained in Cool Kids, an Occupational Therapy intervention to support 

fine and gross motor skills.  

Parents’ Evening and Provision Maps 

Thank you to everyone that came along to the additional Parents’ Evening appointment this term, it was lovely to 

catch up with you and see how your children are progressing. All parents of children on the SEND register should 

receive their Provision Maps this week to show the children’s progress this term and their new targets for the sum-

mer term. There is space on the Provision Maps for you to write in your views, should you wish to share them: 

 Parent View: How do you feel about your child’s progress? How can you 

help work towards these targets at home? Is there anything else you would 

like to share with us? 
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 PODS run a variety of clubs during term time. Get in touch with 

PODS to find out more or book your child on. 



 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Telford and Wrekin produce their own SEND news-

letter on their local offer. It is full of updates, useful 

training and links to other agencies. 

SEND News (telfordsend.org.uk)  

Follow the link to read this month’s update. If you 

register you can receive the newsletters straight to 

your inbox.  

 

It has been lovely to see so many parents 

attending the coffee mornings, parent work-

shops and parent shadowing. Please let me 

know if there is anything else you would like to 

see in school 

that we are not 

currently offer-

ing. 

Have a lovely 

Easter break ! 
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https://www.telfordsend.org.uk/homepage/14/send_news

